
 

 

Our Ref        :     OI/23/ELOT00045 
E-Mail    :     roadservices@eastlothian.gov.uk  
 
 
13th September 2023 
 
Owner/Occupier 
Duns Road, Gifford 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
CARRIAGEWAY RESURFACING WORKS – B6355 DUNS ROAD, GIFFORD 
 
It is the Councils intention to undertake carriageway resurfacing works on Duns Road, Gifford. 
A location plan highlighting the affected areas can be found on the reverse of this letter. 
 
The works which will include initial preparatory works to replace gullies and ironwork, in addition to 
the primary carriageway resurfacing element, are now programmed to start week commencing 
Monday 25th September, for a duration of 3 weeks, weather permitting.  
 
In order to comply with current health and safety legislation, parking restrictions will be 
implemented where signs and no waiting cones are in place, from 8.00am to 4:30pm daily, Monday 
25th September to Friday 13th October 2023 (excluding weekends).  
 
A Road closure will also be required on Walden Terrace (highlighted on plan) for a short period 
week commencing 9th October 2023, to facilitate resurfacing of the junction area. This will be 
signed ahead of time, to notify local residents.       
 
The above work will be undertaken in phases to minimise any disruption to vehicular access for 
residents within the works extents. Pedestrian access and emergency vehicle access will be 
maintained at all times. Refuse and recycling bins will also be emptied as normal, however please 
ensure your bins or boxes are out for 6am on collection days.  
 
For their own safety pedestrians should not enter the works area. Please note that during the 
resurfacing works the existing surface will be sprayed with a black bituminous emulsion which 
becomes very sticky. Please be aware (and make other family members aware) that this material 
should be avoided as it will readily stick to soles of footwear, bicycle tyres, pet’s paws, etc and is 
difficult to remove. 
 
Please note the above dates are subject to change due to the weather dependent nature of the 
works. Further information and updates on any restrictions will be published on the website 
www.tellmescotland.gov.uk which we use to inform the public about roadworks. 
 
I apologise in advance for any inconvenience this work may cause. If you have any queries, please 
contact Keir Hulme via e-mail roadservices@eastlothian.gov.uk or telephone 01620 827 827.  
 
Yours faithfully 
     

 
 
 
Callum Redpath 
Team Manager – Engineering 



Road Services 
 
 

 



 


